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We are still taking kindergarten registrations! 
 
Please register your students for Heritage and Sunburst and tell all 
your neighbors with kindergarten aged children to do the same.  
 
Please call the school office to make an appointment, 801-402-1200.  

 
Thank you! 

 

The lost and found bins are out front. They are 

full of jackets/coats, umbrellas, lunch boxes, etc.  

 

Please feel free to come see if anything belongs 

to you.  

 

Everything will be donated at the end of the 

school year. 

 

THANK YOU! 

Watch for a separate email regarding procedures to 
close out our adventurous year.  

Applications are due May 8th by 4:00pm—no late or incomplete applications will be accepted 

To apply or for more information click https://tinyurl.com/heritagestudentcouncil 

(live link in attached pdf version of HuskyGram) 

Student Council  

Applications being accepted 

NOW! 

Parents and students—we are looking for 8 third grade students who would be interested in becoming a member of our Heritage 
Hope Squad next year. Here are some things Hope Squad members do: 

· Meet 2 times per month during lunch for Hope Squad meetings 

· Help run Hope Week 

· Help plan Heritage Hope Squad monthly activities 

· Read books to younger grades 

· Help with the Hope Squad Snack shack 

· Reach out to students who may be lonely 

· Show Kindness to everyone 

All third grade students will be receiving an email asking if you are interested. You may not have received that email yet but will 
receive it in the coming days. Joining Hope Squad is not only a learning and leadership experience but it’s a lot of FUN! 

 

 

Goal Setting can improve mental health 

Accomplishing goals gives the brain a boost of dopamine (the feel-good transmitter).  That’s why many people have “to do “lists 

 

Setting goals gives children valuable experiences and skills such as resilience, self-esteem, and independence 

 

Make S.M.A.R.T. Goals—SPECIFIC, MEASURABLE, ACHIEVABLE, RELEVENT and TIME  BOUND  

 

Encourage and praise their efforts as they progress.  

 

(information from HOPE 4 UTAH-Wellness Today) 

Did you know that exercising is one way to get needed nourishment to help our bod-

ies stay healthy and strong? It is important to find time every day to stay active. Did 

you know that exercise can help flush bacteria from the lungs and airways, reducing 

our chance of getting sick with a cold or flu?  

The game of the week is: Obstacle Course Race 
 
Equipment needed: cones or water bottles or toilet paper rolls; anything to hop around. You need 5 or more for each obstacle course lane. Each team 
needs either a bag or pillow case to hop in. 

There will be a video example on Monday on the school's Facebook page. 
 
You can also practice your soccer skills by using the same obstacle course using 
a soccer ball. 
 
 
Have a great week! Keep active! Be creative! I miss you, Mrs. Bown 

REMINDER:  Yearbook online ordering will close Monday evening.  

If you would like a yearbook, ,please don’t hesitate.  

https://heritage.davis.k12.ut.us/

